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Steve Killen

From: Randy Thomas <rthomas@our-town.com>
Sent: Thursday, June 9, 2022 8:15 AM
To: Steve Killen
Subject: Re: Stephenville Senior Development Proof of Ownership

Steve,  
 
Yes ownership in covenant legacy, LLP.  
 
Randy  
 

From: "skillen" <SKillen@stephenvilletx.gov> 
To: "Randy Thomas" <rthomas@our-town.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, June 8, 2022 2:00:02 PM 
Subject: FW: Stephenville Senior Development Proof of Ownership 
 
Mr. Thomas,  
  
Could you please review and advise if this is sufficient for proof of ownership? 
  
Thank you 
  

Steve Killen 
  
Director 
Development Services 

 

  
      

P: (254) 918-1222 | C: (214) 677-8352  
skillen@stephenvilletx.gov 

    
  
  
  
Subscribe to Meeting Notifications Here 

This e-mail contains the thoughts and opinions of Steve Killen and does not 
represent official City of Stephenville policy.  
Note to elected officials:  Please respond only to the sender of this message.  Reply 
to all may result in a violation of the Texas Open Meetings Act. 

  
  

From: Wade Bienski <achinc@hotmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, June 8, 2022 1:30 PM 
To: Steve Killen <SKillen@stephenvilletx.gov> 
Cc: Jason King <JKing@stephenvilletx.gov> 
Subject: Fw: Stephenville Senior Development Proof of Ownership 
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Attached is the proof of ownership for the PD request.  Please let me know if this is sufficient.  Thanks 
  
Wade Bienski 

. 

  
  

 


